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Spring Term Newsletter 3 
 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Governors, 

 

We’ve had a great first week back to school after half term. 

 
Curriculum Overviews 

The children have brought home some information about what they are learning about this half 

term. These can also be found on the School Website. 

 
Questionnaire – Wraparound childcare 

Thank you to everyone who has already completed the questionnaire we sent out over half term. If 

you have not yet had chance to complete it please scan the QR code which will take you directly to 

the questionnaire. 

 

 
 

World Book Day - Thursday 6th March  

 

Just a reminder that our chosen theme is, ‘Comfy Clothes for a Cosy Read’ and we would like the 

children to wear comfortable clothes to school for the day instead of wearing their uniform.  

Please could your child bring their favourite book (named please) to read with a friend/member of 

staff at school. There will be lots of story-telling activities to enjoy throughout the day.  

Your child will be bringing home a £1 Book Token which you will be able to take to a bookshop and 

swap it for a £1 World Book Day book or you can use it to get £1 off a book worth £2.99 or more. 
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Parent’s Evening 

A separate letter has been sent out regarding Parent’s Evening.  

Please note that there will be no after school clubs on Tuesday 18th or Wednesday 19th 

March. 

 

Extra-Curricular Activities  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Achievement Assembly 

We would like to invite Parents and Carers to join our Friday morning Achievement 

Assembly (9.10am). 

 
Friday 7th March Reception 

(Seashells and Seahorse) 

Friday 14th March Year 2  

(Puffins, Seagulls, Dolphins) 

Friday 28th  March Year 1 

(Starfish and Jellyfish) 

Friday 4th April Reception 

(Seashells and Seahorse) 

 

 

Storytime Sessions 

We would like to invite parents/carers to join us for some Storytime sessions. This will be a 

time for you to share books with your child and listen to whole class story-time.  

Unfortunately, we cannot accommodate babies/toddlers during these sessions. The 

remaining sessions for this half term are being held on: 

 
 

Tuesday 4th March 2.50pm-3.10pm Starfish, Jellyfish 

Tuesday 11th March  2.50pm-3.10pm Seashells, Seahorse 

Day of the week 

 

Club Run by 

Monday 

 

Music Club 

Rec, Y1 & Y2 

Mrs Waller & Mrs Barber  

 

Tuesday 

 

Board Games & Lego Club 

Rec, Y1 & Y2 

Mrs Barber & Miss Taylor 

Wednesday 

 

Fun & Games Club 

Rec, Y1 & Y2 

Miss Hunt & Miss Clay 

Thursday 

 

Arts & Crafts Club 

Rec, Y1 & Y2  

Mrs Barber & Miss Hunt 

Friday 

 

Yoga & Meditation Club 

Rec, Y1 & Y2 

Miss Taylor & Mrs Haws 



 

                                         
 

 

Dates for diaries 

Here are some of the planned events happening in school. We will keep you updated if we 

have to make any changes.  

Tuesday 4th March Year 1 Storytime Session 2.50pm-3.10pm 

Thursday 6th March World Book Day  - Comfy Clothes for a Cosy Read 

Friday 7th March Reception Parents/Carers invited to Achievement 

Assembly 

Monday 10th March British Science Week 

Tuesday 11th March Reception Storytime Session 2.50pm-3.10pm 

Friday 14th March Year 2 Parents/Carers invited to Achievement Assembly 

Tuesday 18th March Parent’s Evening  

Wednesday 19th March Parent’s Evening  

Friday 21st March Red Nose Day for Comic Relief – wear something red! 

Friday 28th March Year 1 Parents/Carers invited to Achievement Assembly 

Tuesday 1st April Reception trip to Bridlington Animal Park – details to follow 

Friday 4th April  Reception Parents/Carers invited to Achievement 

Assembly 

Friday 4th April School breaks up for the Easter Holidays 

 

Please do not hesitate to call in at the School Office or contact your child’s Class Teacher 

on Tapestry (Reception) or Class Dojo (Years 1 and 2) if you need any further information 

or help.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Catherine McClarron     

Headteacher 


